
 

 

 

 

 
 

St Joseph Catholic Music Festival Choir  
 
19/2/19 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am really excited about the number of children that are really interested in being a part of the year 

5/6 Catholic Music Festival Choir. I am limited to 25 students so over the next few weeks I will begin 

the selection process.  

 

I have altered the start and finish times of choir to allow for after school commitments. We now 

rehearse every Monday from 2.40pm until 3.20pm.  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Steph Insanally 

 


